Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Engineering & Planning Resources, PC
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Three announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, August 25, 2016, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: Smyrna Baptist Church, 7000 Pensacola Boulevard, Pensacola
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Three will be hosting a construction public information meeting concerning the State Road (S.R.) 95 (U.S. 29/Pensacola Boulevard) widening project. FDOT personnel will be available at the meeting to provide information about the planned construction work and its potential impacts to the surrounding communities and travelers.
The intent of this project is to widen U.S. 29 (S.R. 95/Pensacola Boulevard) from four to six lanes from S.R. 8 (Interstate 10) to north of S.R. 10 (U.S. 90A/Nine Mile Road). Additional improvements will include replacing the bridge over S.R. 10 (U.S. 90A/Nine Mile Road), roadway lighting, sidewalks, bike lanes, signalization improvements, and drainage upgrades. Work will begin in September 2016 and is slated for completion in summer 2020.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting FDOT Project Manager Georgina Acierto-Kent, P.E., 6025 Old Bagdad Highway, Milton, FL 32583, (850)981-2804, georgina.aciertokent@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Georgina Acierto-Kent. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
